
MONDAY:

TUESDAY:  

WEDNESDAY:  

THURSDAY: Kindergarten / Grade 6 Immunizations

FRIDAY: Hot Lunch - Pizza

THE WEEK AHEAD
FERRIS FALCONS June 2-6

Ferris Garden



pac news
A big thank you to all the parents, students, teachers, and staff

who came out to support our Annual Ferris Fun Fair on Thursday! 
It was a wonderful afternoon filled with fun, laughter, and

community spirit. 

Congratulations to our Raffle Ticket winners! Winning ticket
numbers are now posted on the PAC website.

For students who ordered Ferris Wear, items will be sent home
with your classroom teacher next week.

Upcoming PAC Meeting
We hope to see you at our final PAC meeting of the school year

on Monday, June 9 at 6:00pm in the Ferris Lab.

Sign up on Konstella: Konstella Sign-Up
Visit our webpage: Ferris PAC Website

Contact us: FerrisPAC@gmail.com

Grade 7 overnight at Camp Cheakamus! 
Thursday, june 12  & Friday, june 13tht h

Our Grade 7 students are very excited for their overnight adventure at
Camp Cheakamus! They will be joined with 10 staff for 2 days of fun
outdoor activities including nature hikes, team building activities and

games, hatchery visits, archery, campfire songs and other fun activities! 
We can’t wait to hear all about it! 

https://cheakamuscentre.ca/
https://www.konstella.com/cd/bG5Tgb
https://www.konstella.com/cd/bG5Tgb
https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/parents/parent-advisory-council
mailto:FerrisPAC@gmail.com


When your child should stay home?
As busy parents it is not always easy to tell when you should keep your

child home from school and its not always convenient. Below are the
guidelines that we use to determine when your child should stay home.

 
If your child has tested positive for Covid-19
If your child has a fever (99.5F or 37.5C or above)
If your child has pink eye or an undiagnosed rash
If your child has vomited or had diarrhea in the last 48 hours
If your child has a cough, runny nose and or sore throat
If your child seems overtired or just not their usual self. 
If your child is not well enough to go outside for recess or too tired to
participate in class, this is a good indication that they should stay
home
Keeping your child at home when they are sick will speed up their

 recovery and help to keep our school a healthy place. 

LUnch hour band and jazz Band
 at gateway theatre 



June 5: Grade 6 / Kindergarten Immunizations
June 6: Hot Lunch Pizza

June 12/13: Grade 7 overnight at Camp Cheakamus
June 19: Music & Muffins 9:00am-10:00am / Music in the Park 3:45pm-5:30pm 

June 20: Hot Lunch Sushi
June 24: Grade 7 Farewell 

June 26: Final Summary of Learning / Jersey or Ferris wear / 
Last Day of School for Students

If your child is going to be away or stay home sick please phone the 
EARLY WARNING line and leave a message 

EARLY WARNING: 604-668-6546

OFFICE: 604-668-3538
EMAIL: Ferris@sd38.bc.ca

www.ferris.sd38.bc.ca

important dates ahead

fast & Ferris run club
Run Club Tuesday @ 2:50pm Grade 4-7.

Weather Dependent

The Lost and Found is filling up once again. We encourage families to
come to see if anything belongs to their child/children. We also ask that

you label all of your children’s belongings including water bottle.
All unclaimed items will be donated to a local charity at the end of the

school year 

Lost and Found

https://ferris.sd38.bc.ca/

